
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
March 31, 2020 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Honorable Kimberly D. Bose 
Secretary 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
888 First Street, N.E. 
Washington, D.C. 20426 
 
Re: FirstLight MA Hydro LLC, Turners Falls Hydroelectric Project (FERC No. 1889)  
 
Dear Secretary Bose: 
 
FirstLight Power Services LLC, on behalf of FirstLight MA Hydro LLC (FirstLight), formerly 
FirstLight Hydro Generating Company (FERC No. 1889) is filing the results of its 2019 
Ultrasound Array Study.  Although this study was not required by Federal Energy Regulatory 
Commission (FERC) as part of Turners Falls Hydroelectric Project licensing effort, FirstLight 
agreed to file it.   
 
If you have any questions, or need additional information, please call me at 781-653-4247. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
FIRSTLIGHT POWER SERVICES, LLC  

 
_______________________ 
Justin Trudell 
Vice President, Operations 

111 South Bedford Street, Suite 103 
Burlington, MA  01803 
(781) 653-4247 
Email: justin.trudell@firstlightpower.com 
 
Justin R. Trudell 
Vice President, Operations 
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